PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF NEWPORT
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

WATER AND SEWER RATES

The Town of Newport Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing at 6:30 on Monday, July 2, 2018 to
discuss proposed increases to the Town’s water and sewer rates which may become effective in July

2018 and utilized for the November 2018 billing. The rate study supporting the increases is available on
the Town’s website, www.newportnh.gov .




